HealthShare NSW

Working Towards a Better
Workplace

Helping to solve concerns

We want you to share your experiences, views and
perspectives.

CoSolve would love to speak with as many staff as possible and will be setting
up small group meetings. If you would prefer to speak to someone
confidentially one-on-one, that is also fine.

If you would like to find out more, participate in one of the small group
exchanges with your co-workers, or an individual meeting, please:

e drop either Clive Thompson or Claire Alder a line by email
(cthompson@cosolve.com.au and calder@cosolve.com.au)

 send atext message to 0417 063 724

* use the subject line “Gosford Food Services Initiative”, tell them your role
and whether you would like to meet as a group or an individual.

When?
Wednesday 10 August and Thursday 11 August 2022.

Find out more

Find out more by speaking to your union organiser Matt Ramsay or a union rep,

NSW

GOVERNMENT

Cindy Quarmby, or engage directly with Claire or Clive by email.
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